“The I-15 corridor is critical to commerce in Nevada and our country.  With the rapid growth in the southwestern portion of the U.S, this interstate will continue to experience greater congestion.  Naming I-15 as one of the Corridors to the Future will enhance commerce and economic growth in southern Nevada,” said Heller.

